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Brothers, Sheila C

From: Hippisley, Andrew R
Sent: Sunday, January 31, 2016 3:37 PM
To: Brothers, Sheila C
Subject: Fwd: summer session proposal

From: "Tracy, Tim" <tim.tracy@uky.edu> 
Date: January 31, 2016 at 3:36:08 PM EST 
To: "Hippisley, Andrew R" <andrew.hippisley@uky.edu> 
Subject: Re: summer session proposal 

Andrew, 
I have received this and support this recommendation. 
Tim 
 
—  
Timothy S. Tracy, PhD 
Provost 
University of Kentucky 
Main Building, Room 105 
401 Administration Drive 
Lexington, KY 40506 
Assistant:  Ann Becker (ann.becker@uky.edu or 859-257-2911) 
 
 
 

From: Andrew Hippisley <andrew.hippisley@uky.edu> 
Date: Sunday, January 31, 2016 at 3:27 PM 
To: Timothy Tracy <tim.tracy@uky.edu> 
Subject: summer session proposal 
 
Dear Tim,  
 
Thank you for letting me know that the deans were happy with the proposal to allow for a large 
summer session while maintaining the two existing sessions. The details of the expanding the 
summer session recommendation can be found in this report. Would you mind sending me a 
quick note to confirm?  We will then move to a future Senate agenda for a vote. 
 
best, 
 
Andrew 
 

Dr Andrew Hippisley 
Professor and Director of Linguistics 
Senate Council Chair 
 
http://linguistics.as.uky.edu/user/751 


